Sgt. Curtice Jenkins, 50 South 5th East, Salt Lake City, Utah.

Dear Curts

I was glad to hear from you, and to know that you have had a visit with Jack Richardson.

Yes, indeed, we are glad to put your name on our mailing list for the Jayhawk Rebounds. I am enclosing the last two issues of the Rebounds, and trust that you enjoy reading them.

Del Davidson and Bunn are still on the job, and when I see them I will tell them you sent your regards.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH